We would likelto bring to citizens' attention that the Ministry of Education of
Azerbaijan Republic does inot cooperate:with any company inrconnection:with higher
education in Hungary at the expense of budget funds of this country within the framework
of the "Work Programme for theyears 2015-2017 ‘between the Ministry of Education of
Azerbaijani Republic and the -Ministry of Human:Resources of Hungary" signed on
November 11, 2014, and assumes no responsibility for the activities of these companies.

In @ddition, we wouldlike to'note-that-the promises, -made by any company or

person to the applicants, play no role during the selection process: Citizens are asked to

inform Call ' Centerof the Ministry of (Education ("hotline" service: 146) about such
promises.

Taking dintoraccount that information about the scholarship program-has been
placed on-social networking sites -and various press agencies, we would like to-adviseour
pupils-and-students, whoiintend to get higher-education in-Hungary, and their parents to

refer to the information posted on the website of the Ministry of Education-as the main
source of information.
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